
From 8am Wednesday May 13th 2020 Duffield Tennis Club will be reopening. 

Conditions for Playing. Valid until further notice. 

DO NOT GO TO THE CLUB IF YOU OR A MEMBER OF YOUR HOUSEHOLD HAS COVID SYMPTOMS OR 
HAS BEEN IN CONTACT WITH ANYONE WHO HAS SYMPTOMS. IF IN DOUBT, STAY AT HOME. 

WE CANNOT 'POLICE' ACTIVITY AT THE CLUB. WE EXPECT MEMBERS TO BEHAVE IN ACCORDANCE 
WITH GOVERNMENT GUIDELINES AND THE GUIDELINES BELOW. 

STAY ALERT! 

• Please do not go to the club unless you have booked a court via Duffield Club Spark. If you are 
a key worker and are having difficulty booking a court please contact James Grindell - 
james.grindell@btinternet.com. 

• Please respect the two-metre rule when entering the grounds i.e. wait for people to get 
into/out of corridor to the gate before entering. Stay in the car park until the corridor is free. 

• Don't gather around the back door but go straight to the court you've booked allowing space 
for previous players to leave. 

• Singles play only, keep drinks and belongings at the back of the court and avoid changing 
ends. 

• Strictly no 'mix-ins'. 

• Courts 6 & 7 will not be ready for play until the afternoon of Friday 15th; they are the same 
surface as the other five. 

• The club house is closed, so there are no toilet facilities, nor floodlights and there are no water 
fountains. 

• Court bookings will be restricted to 1 hour per game. Please be strict with your times. Do not 
run over. Please access/leave the courts via the gates and not by crossing other peoples 
courts. 

• Nets will be checked first thing every morning so there is no need to check the height. 

• Mark the balls so you only touch two of the four, ideally use new balls every time you play. 

• When balls come over from another court do not touch them, return them with your racquet. 

• Wash your hands before and after playing (gel is available under the balcony). 

• Please leave the club promptly after you have played. 

• Ideally wash all your clothes after playing. 

• Coaching is available for 1:1 or household coaching, contact James 07968058383 
james.grindell@btinternet.com 

Current court bookings will have to be altered to 1hr slots only. 

Please keep your subs up to date as your fobs will not work. This will affect your court booking rights 
and gate entry. 

We appreciate juniors haven't been renewing just yet so please do re-join if juniors are accessing 
coaching or wanting to play with parent. 

New members please contact James on 07968058383 or james.grindell@btinternet.com if you 
require assistance booking courts or accessing the club. 

Please use common sense. STAY ALERT. 
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